75



DEC 8 2011

December 5, 2011 Our File: M.02.08

Ms. Janet McDougald Chair Peel District School Board 5650 Hurontario Street Mississauga, Ontario L5R 1C6

Dear Janet:

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you not only for being elected Chair of the Peel District School Board for the 14th consecutive year but for having the Hartsdale Avenue Public School renamed in your honour.

You are to be commended for these outstanding achievements and for your fervent commitment and dedication to education. You have made a tremendous difference in the lives of thousands of students over the years and have helped to ensure that the Peel District School Board continues to provide quality education and a positive learning environment for both faculty and students alike.

Once again, congratulations and please accept my sincere best wishes for your continued success, happiness and well being.

Sincerely.

HAZEL McCALLION, C.M., LL.D.

MAYOR

ch

